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Scrutiny Committee – 30 October 2012 

 
During a work programming session, members requested that Yarlington Housing Group 
be requested to attend a future meeting to provide members with more details of their 
ongoing Community Initiatives Prrogramme and how this links effectively with the work of 
SSDC. 
 
Accordingly, Phyllida Culpin, Director of Customer & Community Services, and Ken 
Comber, Head of Resident Involvement and Community Investment, will be attending the 
meeting to give members a short presentation and answer any relevant questions 
members may have. 
 




